April 9, 2018

Board of Supervisors of the County of Nevada
250 Maidu Avenue
Nevada City CA 95959

Dear Board of Supervisors:

| resign my position as Board Director for the Nevada County Resource Conservation
District effective March 31, 2018.

| value the time that | have been associated with the District. It has given me the
opportunity to work with a wide group of individuals and organizations that endeavor to
protect natural resources & agriculture.

| thank the Board of Supervisors for the cooperation and support given to the District. |
feel confident that the Board of Supervisors and the District will continue this valuable
partnership. '

Though I'm off to new endeavors, | plan to keep track of resource conservation matters
in Nevada County.

Sincerely,
(\é@,\ A,%LJ/L__.—-—

Susan Hoek



